



Congratulations Zachary Simons

Please join me in congratulating Zachary Simons on his new role as Aquatics Manager.

In this new position, he will focus primarily on Safety and Staff Engagement. These two areas are vital in creating a successful team. Zach will be organizing safety meetings within the park as well as hosting staff events. Safety is our number one priority in the Pump House and having someone dedicated to that aspect is a recipe for success. Staff Engagement also plays a big role in the park and creating a fun and rewarding environment keeps people wanting to come to work. Zach has the personality for the job and his energy and enthusiasm is contagious.

I have no doubt he will excel in this new role, and I am excited to see him move forward throughout the winter and beyond.

Congratulations, Zach.

Tyler Paxman

Director of Aquatics